
       Pre-School Newsletter  

September 17, 2018  

 

Dear Families 

Asalamu’alaikum  

Arrival and Dismissal 

- Starting Monday, September 17, 2018 inshallah, all the 

students will meet in the assembly room by 8:15. 

Students are asked to line up in a straight line. Parents 

please encourage your child to do so.  

- Also parents, please be aware that parents are no longer 

allowed to stay with their child in the classroom after the 

assembly. Parents may walk their children to the 

classroom, with the teacher but they need to drop their 

kids and leave. Parents please feel free to drop, your 

child’s belongings in your child’s cubbies before the 

assembly, if you need to do so.  

 

Monday through Thursday  

-Drop off at 8:15 in the assembly room 

 

-Pick up your child by 3:30pm 

Friday  

  -School ends at 2:30 

Please come during this time, parents if you need to 

pick up your child before, please notify the teacher.  



Reminders: 

- Please make sure your child has extra clothes in their 

cubby. 

- Please make sure your child has a blanket and a pillow 

for nap time.  

- Please take home blankets and pillows home, every 

Friday. Please wash them and bring them back on 

Monday.  

- Please check your child’s folders every day, for 

homework.  

- Please check your child’s notebook every day, for home 

work.  

- Monday and Friday please make sure your child has 

money for pizza. $1 for each slice. 

 

What is your child learning about this week? 

Math: Learning how to say, write, and count 

numbers 4-8. Children will practice counting 

blocks and beads.  

English: Learning the letter B b how to pronounce 

it, say it, and write it. Students will also learn new 

words such as: buttons, bears, bugs, bubbles, 

and birds. Children will learn a new words each 

day with the letter B b. Students will do fun 

activities with these new words.  

Reading: This week in September, the theme will 

be bears, so we will be reading a lot of books 

about bears.  



Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do you see? 

Jesse Bear, What will you Wear? We’re Going on 

a Bear Hunt, Corduroy.  

Science: Students are learning and practicing 

how to hold and use a scissors this week. So, 

students will be doing a lot of cutting.  

Social Studies: This week we will be learning 

about family. Students will be asked to bring a 

picture of their family, to share with the 

classroom.  

Arabic: Letter ث 

Quran: Surat Al Fatiha  

Islamic Studies: Adab Al Ta3am. Students will 

learn the manners of eating, what we need to do 

before and after we eat.  

 

 

 



Parents be so proud of your children, they all been working 

so hard and coming along way. I would to thank all you 

parent for all your hard work MashAllah. I’m so proud of all 

your students MashaAllah. May Allah (swt) bless you all, 

InshallAllah.  

 

 

 

Lastly, I would like to say a special “Thank You” to all the 

parents who have been donating treats, snacks, plato, and 

everything else you are providing for our class.  We really 

appreciate it. 

I would like to start a new thing next week; every week a 

parent will be responsible to bring snacks for the students. 

Parents if you can also donate, baby wipes and color 

wipes for our classroom please.  

BarakAllah Feekum 

  


